GORDON DENLINGER, MEMBER

99TH LEGISLATIVE DISTRICT

PO BOX 202099

HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17120-2099

PHONE: (717) 787-3531

FAX: (717) 705-1986

E-mail: gdenling@pahousegop.com

607 EAST MAIN STREET EPHRATA, PENNSYLVANIA 17522 PHONE: (717) 733-4002 FAX: (717) 733-3992

WEBSITE: www.RepDenlinger.com



House of Representatives

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania Harrisburg COMMITTEES

AGRICULTURE AND RURAL AFFAIRS APPROPRIATIONS SUB COMMITTEE ON FISCAL POLICY, CHAIRMAN

FINANCE, VICE CHAIRMAN LEGISLATIVE AUDIT ADVISORY COMMISSION, CHAIRMAN POLICY

JOBS CREATION, CO-CHAIRMAN TOURISM AND RECREATIONAL DEVELOPMENT

CAUCUSES

FIREFIGHTERS
HISTORY
PENN STATE
PRO-LIFE
SPORTSMEN'S
VALUES ACTION TEAM, CHAIRMAN

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

March 12, 2012

FROM:

Rep. Gordon R. Denlinger

TO:

All House Members

SUBJECT:

Cosponsor – Public School Retiree Information

Keeping Pennsylvania residents abreast of the legislative activity the General Assembly is undertaking has long been a responsibility of each and every Member of both the House and Senate. Methods such as newsletters, website updates, e-mail and social media are prevalent examples of steps the General Assembly takes to make sure the public is informed regarding legislative activity. However, there is no doubt that more can be done to assist groups groups such as retirees to ensure that the actions of the General Assembly are readily known and accessible.

With this in mind, I will be introducing legislations which will amend Title 24 (Education) with the intent of aiding public school retirees regarding the existence of legislation, programs and other related information that may be of interest to them. As provided in my legislation, organizations that are comprised of retirees, such as the Pennsylvania Association of School Retirees (PASR) would be permitted to obtain information on individual retirees from PSERS for the purpose of promoting membership and examining relevant legislation proposals.

Please join me in my efforts to increase awareness regarding legislation that impacts public school retirees. If you wish to co-sponsor this important piece of legislation, please contact Jesica Murphy in my office at jlmurphy@pahousegop.com.